
 

March 2024 Newsletter                                    Happy St. Patrick's Day                        Thank you for being Broadway Bound! 

    

The Summer Schedule is 

available! 
 

It’s not too soon to plan! The Summer Schedule is available on our website 
or by clicking here! We have Day Camps as well as weekly classes.  There 
are guest instructors, intensive workouts, a performance showcase, crafts 
and games and many new opportunities for students of all ages and ability 
levels. Check ‘em out! Please read the schedule carefully and enroll before 
classes are full. Last year everyone had such a great time! Please don’t 
delay. Don’t miss out! 

AGAIN, THIS YEAR:  Piccola’s Teddy Bear Camp for our dancers aged 3-6 

and a dance camp for kids 7-10.  

The Broadway Bound Competition Team enjoyed an amazing competition kickoff performance at the Amato Theater on 

Saturday, February 11th. The show was filled with over 40 solo, duo, and group dances and a very special appearance 

by the Performing Company. Everyone has worked very hard to prepare for this season and the results prove it. 

Parents and friends shouted and cheered for all the dancers as they “danced their hearts out”. If the Kickoff 

Performance is any indication, the Competition Team should be highly regarded during the upcoming dance season 

aqnd well rewarded for their hard work. 

We wish everyone the very best of luck! 

http://www.broadwayboundpac.com/uploads/1/0/8/9/108967495/2024_summer_schedule.pdf


 
 

Oh my!!! Hold on everybody!  

It’s gong to get a little crazy around 

here!
 

As March rolls around, activity at the studio begins to accelerate at a very 

rapid pace. New students are enrolling, and old students are returning as 

their winter activities end. Costumes begin to arrive; new dances are 

introduced for the annual recital and competition season is well 

underway. We are busy, busy, busy.  

 

Every year people tell us “I didn’t get any of the information”.  In most cases they did not provide an email 

address change, or they simply didn’t read their email. or the newsletter posted on the wall. It is critical that you 

keep us informed of your email address (and credit card information). 

 

PLEASE read your email and check the bulletin boards for new information.  Be sure you mark your calendar with 

upcoming dates. Read the newsletter and save it for reference. Be sure we have your proper email address 

because lots of information will be forthcoming. OR If you have additional e-mail addresses you would like to 

include, please let us know. And for all you, "newbies"...hang on tight, it's going be an exciting and hectic ride! If 

you have questions check the newsletter, website and bulletin boards. If all else fails...ask for help.  
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Fifty-seven dances were entered in the Groove competition 

in Portland and the team walked away with a host of 

individual and group awards, 3 Industry Dance Nomination 

awards and several scholarships to the Groove National 

Convention. We are so very proud of the recognition we 

received as the studio having the best overall 

choreography. Kudos to Jennifer, Girlie, and the entire in-

house staff as well as our Master Teachers. You are the 

best! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Do we have your correct email address? With each e-mailing, we receive notice of several incorrect email addresses. Some of 
you may have changed to another email provider or another address. Most of our news, information, billing statements, etc. are sent exclusively by 

email. Don't miss out on the latest information and updates. Please be sure we have the correct email address. 

PLEASE CHECK TO BE SURE WE HAVE THE CORRECT CREDIT CARD ON FILE 

WITH THE CORRECT EXPIRATION DATE. 

Consider AutoPay for monthly tuition. Avoid late fees and last-minute races to the studio to pay tuition. 

AutoPay is easy, efficient and used by most of our student families. 

Need more information? 
Our website has lots and lots of information regarding the latest news, classes and registration. Check it out on a regular basis.  

If you have any suggestions as to how we might improve the site, please let us know.  
Privacy - Your email address will not be made available to others by us! That's a promise!  

And…if you have a question check the Website first! 
Copyright © 2024 Broadway Bound Performing Arts Center, Inc.  

The Broadway Bound Newsletter is published & edited by G.L. Smith ~ Jacksonville, FL 
Content Copyright – Broadway Bound Performing Arts Center, Inc. All Rights Reserved 

 

 

Shout Out to our friends at the Franklin Savings Bank in 

Merrimack. We cannot be more pleased with the service and 

support from Manager Andrew Cirrone and the entire FSB Team. 

If you are looking for a terrific banking experience, go see 

Andrew! 

Makeup Classes: This year we had very few 

cancellation days however we did close early a couple of 

times. We will schedule make-up classes later in the 

semester and closer to the recital.  

 

July 1st – July 20th 

 

Don’t Forget! Mark your calendar! 

Annual Recital Performance Weekend 

June 21st – June 23rd 

http://broadwayboundpac.com/
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